
From: Tawnya Gonzalez  

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 11:48 PM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fare free day 

Hey!  

I wanted to pass along my thoughts about the fare free day as noted by Skylar Franke in her 

video. I would take the opportunity to take my kids on the bus (first time for my youngest!) and 

do a picnic at new park. Fun times and an adventure! 

 We look forward to this opportunity to explore our city for free! 

Thanks, 

Tawnya Gonzalez 
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